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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Dear Project Leader Lisa Bousfield,

 

Dear Project Leader Bousfield &amp; Supervisor Smith 

 

The merit of Medicine Lake Highlands are self evident. 

 

Post-fire "salvage" logging harms &amp; delays recovery. I respectfully urge Klamath National Forest to avoid

ground-based post-fire logging &amp; new roads.

 

The life that remains post-fire is exponentially critical for surviving plants &amp; animals. 

 

Since many are concerned corruption is trumping science here in particular &amp; a lot of places in general.

Please re-open the public comment period when the surveys, specialist reports &amp; analysis are completed,

so that I and others can provide more informed input on the project.

 

Profit should never flow from fires on our public land. Remove the incentives. 

 

Sincerely, John Rogerson

 

Sincerely,

John Rogerson

PO BOX 243

BLUE LAKE, CA 95525

 

 


